
Bald Head Island Academy’s Traditional School officially launched its
2023-24 school year last September. 🎉

Public Safety attended the ribbon-cutting 
ceremony, as well as others. Parents cried, 
students were excited, teachers were 
ready. It was an emotional, satisfying, and 
wonderful moment to see all of the hard 
work this community has done for so 
long come to fruition.

Now we are here: BHI has a school! Even 
the police officers choked up, remarking 
they never thought they would see a 
school on the island … and here we are. 
Our community did this! Thank you!
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Need more information 
about BHI Academy?
Contact me: Co-Sheree@bhiacademy.org

Bald Head Island Academy, 2B Maritime Way 
P.O. Box 3499, Bald Head Island, NC 28461
https://bhiacademy.org/


